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Representatives of the cinema industry have rejected the offer made by the
Filmförderungsanstalt (Film Support Office - FFA) on the initiative of the Federal
Commissioner for Culture and Media concerning support for the full digitisation of
cinemas in Germany (see IRIS 2009-8:10).

Under the proposal, the FFA would provide start-up funds of up to EUR 40 million
for digitisation. In return, the FFA demanded that the cinema industry drop its
complaints about the obligation to pay film contributions on the grounds that it
infringed the principle of fair contributions, and that it pay the contributions
unconditionally (see IRIS 2009-4:7).

However, cinema industry representatives have refused to withdraw their
complaints and reservations. As a result, the FFA considers that there is no longer
a basis for the proposed agreement.

In order to counter the pending procedure on the constitutionality of the film
contributions, the FFA and the Federal Commissioner for Culture and Media have
promised to amend the Filmförderungsgesetz (Film Support Act - FFG).

Pressemitteilung der FFA vom 17. November 2009

http://www.ffa.de/index.php?page=presse_detail&amp;news=803

FFA press release of 17 November 2009

IRIS Merlin

© European Audiovisual Observatory (Council of Europe) 2025

Page 1

http://www.ffa.de/index.php?page=presse_detail&amp;news=803


IRIS Merlin

© European Audiovisual Observatory (Council of Europe) 2025

Page 2


